
 
June 7, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Fellow Parishioners at Christ Our King: 
 
Greetings and prayers from the members of St. Vincent de Paul Society.  The purpose of this 
communication is three-fold. 
 
First, we hope that you and all in your family are doing well and making the best of a very 
unusual situation. We in the Christ Our King Conference and the area Council have 
continued to serve the needs of anyone who reaches out to us, always maintaining social 
distance. Currently these contacts are made by phone only. There is a very real possibility 
that many who have never before had to ask for temporary assistance may need it now, and 
we encourage them to contact us now. Every communication is kept strictly confidential. 
They merely need to call the helpline number (843) 727-1579 and leave a phone number 
and name where we can call back. It is not necessary to be a member of the parish to do this. 
 
Additionally, we have prepared a list of resources available in the greater community so that 
you can reach out to others if needed. The list is posted at www.christourking.org. We hope 
that you find the list helpful. 
 
Thirdly, we are asking that if you have not been impacted by this situation, you consider 
helping others by making a donation yourself. You can do this by simply mailing a check to 
the COK office, and trust me, we will see that your help for others will be put to good use. 
 
Thank you for your time, and God bless! 
Dorothy Clinton, President 
St. Vincent de Paul Society, Christ Our King Conference 
 

http://www.christourking.org/

